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Ravalli County Commissioners

Steve Holton

Ravalli CO Sheriff's Office
215 S. 4th Street Suite A
Hamilton, MT 59840

RE: 18-HG01-92217 -Ravalli County Re-Entry Supportive Housing
Program
(Please refer to the above grant number in any correspondence)

Dear Steve:
This is strictly for information purposes

The Montana Board of Crime Control met March 1, 2018 to review
committee actions that took place on January 29, 2018. We are
pleased to inform you that your application was approved by the Board
of Crime control in the amount of $39,708.00.

Your approved performance period will run from March 1, 2018 to June
30, 2019. Due to a unique situation, we have made the decision to
hold the award package until the Executive Committee of the Board of
Crime Control meets on March 27, 2018. During this meeting, there is
a possibility that the approved award amount could be increased
based on the decisions of the Executive Committee. This decision was
made to minimize administrative time and maximize funding and
program opportunities for all applicants.

You will receive notice of the Board of Crime Control’s final action
following the March meeting. Please contact your program specialist if
you have questions.

Sincerely,

AGCO

Adrianne Cotton
Director of Criminal Justice Relations Division
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